Joanna Sanders

From: Public Comments

Sent:Monday, April 24, 2023 11:14 AMTo:dgrainger@graingerandco.comSubject:RE: Upcoming meeting comment

Attachments: Anchors.jpg

Hello,

Yes, the anchors are quite nice. During the jetty project, the Port moved the anchors back to where they were previously located -- near the commercial basin/coast guard facility at the Boat Haven. Picture attached.

Your comments will be forwarded to the Port Commission as part of their packet.

Joanna Sanders – she/her/hers Administrative Assistant PORT OF PORT TOWNSEND 2701 Jefferson Street, P.O. Box 1180, Port Townsend, WA 98368 360-385-2323 www.portofpt.com

----Original Message----

From: dgrainger@graingerandco.com <dgrainger@graingerandco.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 23, 2023 8:59 AM

To: Public Comments < Public Comments@portofpt.com>

Subject: Upcoming meeting comment

We would like to know what happened to the large pair of anchors that was near the end of the jetty. It was there after the contractor left with the big crane and other materials, and seemed to disappear when another contractor did cleanup work and various pieces of heavy equipment were trucked away. Has this been stored somewhere or was it inadvertently "thrown out with the trash" by someone. It would have taken a good sized bucket to pick it up.

That pair of anchors was quite a landmark, probably has some historical value; we believe that they should be recovered and placed somewhere close to where they had been for many years.

Dave Grainger Port Townsend

